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I am delighted to be wriƟng my first update as the new Headteacher of Corvedale Primary 
School and feel extremely privileged to have been entrusted with overseeing the educaƟon 
of your children. I would like to build even stronger connecƟons between home and school 
and look forward to working alongside you to enable our pupils to fulfil their potenƟal. 

Corvedale is a wonderful place and I have inherited a fantasƟc school from Mr Brough. The 
staff are extremely talented and commiƩed to achieving the highest standards of care and 
educaƟon for your children. This will be my second Headship, but I have previously held a 
mulƟtude of leadership roles within educaƟon, including the improvement of teaching and 
learning across eight schools. Hopefully this reassures you that together we will be success-
ful as we strive to deliver the best possible outcomes and conƟnue to develop a vibrant and 
engaging curriculum to ensure our school is a place where pupils enjoy learning. 

Aside from a minor panic the school may be flooded on the first day back, this week has 
been a dream start! The children have returned beauƟfully and already seem seƩled and 
excited for the year ahead. To those of you I have managed to meet so far, thank you for the 
warm welcome you have extended me – and to those I have not yet managed to introduce 
myself to, I look forward to speaking to you in the not-too-distant future. 

My teaching commitment does not interfere with the beginning or the end of the school day – I like to keep those Ɵmes available 
– so please feel free to drop in if ever you feel you need to see me or would just like to say hello. With so much to look forward to 
this year, I really hope you are all as excited as I am! 

11.09.24  Afterschool Football Club Starts  

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

Monday  Chicken Goujons, Nuggets 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or 
Lasagne 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger & 
Chips 

 
 

Netball: 
Netball is due to restart this coming Tuesday 10th 
September aŌerschool from 3.15-4.15 for all chil-

dren in Y3-6. 
Football: 

Our new aŌerschool Football Club is due to start this 
coming Wednesday 11th September 3.15-4.15 for 

all children in Y5&6. Please contact the school office 
to secure your child’s spot and we do ask that the 

full payment  of £18.00 for 6 sessions is paid prior to 
starƟng on Wednesday please.  

 
 

Mrs LiƩlar is very excited to be starƟng a new 
aŌerschool drama club from Monday 16th Sep-
tember 3.15-4.15. This will be a free club for all 
children in KS2 (Yr3-6) aimed at building confi-
dence, having fun and finding your voice. We 

would be grateful if you could let us know in the 
school office if your child would like to take part.  

 
 

Class 1: Tilly and Bella 
Class 2: Robert and Larna-Rae 

Class 3: Elayna and Jake 



 
 

 
This weekend the CSA will be at The Corvedale & District Autumn 

Show selling teas, coffees, cakes and other refreshments with pro-
ceeds going to the CSA—school fundraising commiƩee. The chil-
dren have been puƫng the finishing touches to their entries in 

school today, all of which will be on show at the event on Saturday.  
So please come along and join us on the day. 

 
Here’s a sample of Class 1’s Veg Monsters ready for this years event! 

 

 

Autumn Term: 
2nd September 2024—20th December 2024 

Half Term: 28th October—1st November 2024 
PD Days: 

2nd September 2024 
25th October 2024 

 
Spring Term: 

6th January 2025—11th April 2025 
Half Term: 17th—21st February 2025 

PD Days: 
6th January 2024 

 
Summer Term: 

28th April 2025—18th July 2025 
Half Term: 26th—30th May 2025 

PD Days:  
2nd June 2025 
21st July 2025 
Bank Holiday: 
5th May 2025 

 

 
As many of you may have had some shiny new 

shoes for the new school year, we would be very 
grateful if you could please donate any unwant-

ed empty shoeboxes to school ready for this 
years Christmas Shoebox Appeal. Please bring 

any donaƟons to the school office. 
Thank you :) 

 


